12/7/2

The Sooner Tuner

December, 2002

Oklahoma Chapter of the Piano Technician's Guild President—Bob Scheer (405-341-8668) Vice President—Ben Davis (405-277-3022) Secretary—Keith McGavern (405-275-8600) Treasurer—Gary Bruce (405-348-3213) Newsletter Editor—Den Bonds (405-485-2078)

FROM THE EDITOR:

We are suspending our regular 3rd Thursday meeting in December. The Bonhams have graciously opened their doors for a time of fellowship and good eats. Please remember to make reservations with Barbara.

Thank you Barbara and David!

SOONER TUNER MEMBERSIII

I hope all had happy and blessed Thanksgiving holiday

Our regular meeting will be replaced by the guild's Christmas dinner at the Bonham's.

I think Ben and Bob have planned a technical on the proper use of knife and fork.

Last month's Plate Removal will be nothing compared to this month's Plate cleanup!!

Make plans for December 13th and please remember to make your reservations with Barbara!!

I am looking forward to seeing you there.

And the angel said to them: Fear not, for, behold I bring you good tidings of great joy, which shall be to all people. For unto you is born this day in the city of David a Savior, which is Christ the Lord. And this shall be a sign unto you; Ye shall find the babe wrapped in swaddling clothes, lying in a manger. And suddenly there was with the angel a multitude of the heavenly host praising God, and saying, Glory to God in the highest, and on earth peace, good will toward men.

It is my personal prayer that each of you have a wonderful and safe Christmas.

"All expression of opinion and all statements of supposed fact are published on the authority of the author as listed, and are not to be regarded as expressing the view of this chapter or the Piano Technicians Guild, Inc., unless such statements or opinions have been adopted by the chapter or the Piano Technicians Guild, Inc."